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INVITATION TO BID 

Sealed Bids for construction of North Pikes Peak Avenue (SH67) Water Line Replacement 
addressed to Mr. Sam Elstun, Director of Public Works, City Hall, 600 West Third Street, 
Florence, CO  81226 will be received at the office of the City of Florence, State of Colorado, 
(Owner), until 11:00 a.m. local time, on the 21st  day of November, 2024. Any bids received 
after the specified time will not be considered. 

Bids will then be publicly opened and read. 

The Project contemplated consists of new treated waterline between 5th Street and north of 
7th Street along North Pikes Peak Avenue (State Highway 67) and includes, but is not 
limited to: replacement of existing water lines with approximately 950 linear feet of new 
12-inch ductile iron pipe waterline, new isolation valves, waterline laterals, water service
lines, connection of proposed waterlines to existing waterlines, corrosion protection, asphalt
replacement and overlay, construction sequencing constraints, traffic control, testing, and
disinfection.

The Work will be completed in all respects within the number of calendar days from the date 
the Contract commences to run, as set forth below: 

Schedule C 120 calendar days 

Bidding Documents may be examined in Owner’s office, City Hall, 600 West Third Street, 
Florence CO  81226. Bidding Documents may be obtained from the Owner’s office upon 
payment (check or money order only) of $250 for each set of documents, unless otherwise 
noted. Return of the documents is not required, and amount paid for the documents is 
nonrefundable. 

To obtain Bidding Documents via mail, send requests to the attention of Cortlyne Huppe, 
telephone: (719) 784-4848, e-mail: cortlyne.huppe@florencecolorado.org at the office of the 
Owner. Include check or money order in the amount noted above, plus $50 for shipping.

The following plan room services have received sets of Bidding Documents for the Work 
contemplated herein: 

Bidnet Direct – Rocky Mountain Purchasing 

Each bid must be submitted on the prescribed Bid Form and accompanied by Bid Security as 
prescribed in the Instructions to Bidders. 

The Successful Bidder will be required to furnish the additional bond(s) and insurance 
prescribed in the Bidding Documents. 
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In order to perform public work, the Bidder and Subcontractors prior to award of contract 
shall hold or obtain such licenses as required by State Statutes, and federal and local Laws 
and Regulations, including the City of Florence. 

For information concerning the proposed Work, contact Cortlyne Huppe by email at 
cortlyne.huppe@florencecolorado.org. 

Attendance at a prebid conference is required. The prebid meeting is scheduled for 10:00 am 
on October 21st, 2024. Refer to Instructions to Bidders for additional information.  

Bidding documents are anticipated to be available by October 11, 2024. 

Owner’s right is reserved to reject all bids or any bid not conforming to the intent and 
purpose of the Bidding Documents. 

Dated this 7th day October, 2024. 

City of Florence 

By  
 Cortlyne Huppe 
City Clerk, City of Florence

END OF SECTION 


